9/7/12
Verification Packet

Dear Free and Reduced Contacts (and Others Who Signed Up for Verification Training),

Attached is the 2012-2013 Verification Packet. This packet is also posted on our website at http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutriverification.htm. Like last year, the Verification reporting process will be in two parts; the first of these (an electronic form) will be emailed to everyone on 15 November.

Two other emails are also being sent out today regarding the online Verification training. One of these is an email with training instructions, and the other is a link to the training test. Please note that individuals who have signed up for the in-person training will not receive these emails.

Please let me know if you have any questions about Verification.

Thank you,


Jennifer Otey
Consultant
Office of School Nutrition
Colorado Department of Education
1580 Logan St. #760
Denver, CO 80203
Nutrition Main Line-303-866-6661
Direct Line-303-866-6450
Fax-303-866-6133


